

# arch nfo

### arch\_paris



Bonjour de la tour eiffel de la famille de Knox!

## arch\_photos

HELP! Fourth and fifth year students, we need your photos for Architecture Evening!

Do you have photos of your semester and summer abroad or internship? Dropbox or email them to Kari Lindeen at klindeen@ksu.edu to use at Architecture Evening, September 25th.

arch\_apd west

Some students weighed in on the new APD West space. Here is what they had to say.

"APD West reminds us what is lacking in Seaton Hall and why we are seeking renovations. At APD West, the HVAC system remains quiet, the spaces are tidy and it has an open floor-plan with an interdisciplinary feel. Even though we are patiently awaiting internet, APD West is a good space to rendezvous while our more aesthetic, conveniently located building is constructed." - L. Leardi

"APD West has some exciting opportunities about it. We can more easily mingle and collaborate with our friends and across disciplines, as there are few walls to hold us back! Entering 3rd year, everyone was further apart and cut off because of computers, the space they took, and the ease of watching shows and listening to music. With how close we are now, we might start to bring back some of the hilarious and quirky times we had in 1st and 2nd year that really helped make studio memorable. Because of this, I do not think we will lose the studio culture at APD West." - A. Booth

**Important note**\_ If you are experiencing difficulties or inconsistencies with the APD West aTa Bus shuttle service please call aTa Bus directly at 785-537-6345 or 877-551-6354. The college is aware of these issues and is in consistent contact with aTa Bus, but it is important they hear directly from users regarding difficulties and inconsistencies in service so they may make proper operational adjustments necessary to provide the service the college contracted them to provide.

### arch\_announcements

### SAVE THE DATE



apdesign.k-state.edu

Don't forget, we break ground on Friday! Each student has a lunch ticket waiting in their mailbox from the Dean's Office. You must bring your ticket to obtain a lunch.

The groundbreaking ceremony will commence at 11:00 am in Coffman Complex/east side of Seaton Hall, near where the second college photo was taken, facing the lawn of Hale Library.

The Architecture Professional Advisory Board (PAB) is offering **two \$1,200 awards** to 2nd through 4th year students to attend the AlA National Convention May 19th through 21st in Philadelphia. Applications are due September 24th via email to klindeen@ksu.edu at the attention of the Professional Advisory Board. To see if you are eligible and to review the application guidelines <u>click here.</u>

We still have spots available! Would you like to serve as a student representative on an APDesign Committee and be a voice for your student body? It is a great way to get involved, network and serve the department and college. Click here for a list of spots we are needing to fill. If you are interested, please email architecture@ksu.edu with your name, year level and the committee you wish to serve. This is first come first serve.

New employment opportunities are up at: <a href="http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/employment/Employment.html">http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/employment/Employment.html</a>

### arch\_apdpro

Mark your calendars...

#### Sunday, September 13

APDPro KICKOFF EVENT

5:30 p.m., Seaton 063

Want to know how to get the most out of APD*Pro*? Help kick off the year with presenter Steve Dandaneau and learn how to have the most successful year yet! EDSA will provide free Call Hall ice cream after the event. This will fulfill a Special Topic requirement for APDPro.

#### Monday, September 14

Francis Ching Lecture 4 p.m., Seaton 063 This will fulfill a Fall Lecture requirement for APDPro.

#### Thursday, September 24

APDPro: Portfolio Basics

6 p.m., APDesign West, Rm 116

Learn how to create a portfolio that will get you noticed by future employers. With Mock Interviews in October, it's definitely a good idea to attend! Katie Kingery-Page and Mark O'Hara of HOK will present. This event is a requirement for 2nd year APDPro students and will fulfill a Special Topic or Portfolio Basics requirement.

### arch upcoming events

#### **SEPTEMBER**

- 4 Groundbreaking Ceremony for Seaton Hall Revitalization and Expansion @ 11:00 am east side of Seaton
- 15 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM at the K-State Student Union room 206
- 16-18 AIAKS/AGC/ACEC KanStruct Conference in Wichita, KS
- 25 APDesign Scholarship Golf Tournament at MCC

#### 25 Architecture Evening @ 7:00 pm Alumni Center Banquet Room C

- 25 PAB Student Development Award applications due to klindeen@ksu.edu by 5PM
- 29 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM at the K-State Student Union room 206

#### **OCTOBER**

- 9 Architecture Professional Advisory Board meeting at MCC
- 13 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in Seaton room 224
- 20 Tenured faculty meeting at 2:30 PM location TBD
- 27 Tenured meeting at 2:30 PM at the K-State Student Union room 206

Department of Architecture, K-State
211 Seaton Hall, Manhattan, KS | 785.532.5953
architecture@ksu.edu
http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/

